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Hospital staff have been overworked and understaffed since the start of the 

pandemic. To prevent further staff burn out and maintain quality care we need 

properly staffed health care facilities. The increased demand on our healthcare 

system is not going to disappear and we must support those that have chosen to 

support us in our time of need. Pass this bill! 


